
Minutes from Meriden TOMCC Meeting Monday 21st October 2019

Committee
Chairman Steve Bradwick, Secretary & Librarian Bob Smith, Treasurer Steve Malin, 
Branch Scribe Barry Heath, Membership Secretary Ian Ellis, Runs Captain Keith 
Snell, Web Master John Nelson and D O’Neil

The Chairman opened the meeting at 8:35.

Apologies received from D Moxon

The minutes from the last meeting were approved unanimously. 

Matters arising from the last meeting. 

Trailer
Replacement rear No plate light and tool kit needed. S Malin to purchase tool kit from
Halfords at a cost of approx £30. D O’Neil to purchase rear No plate light.

BBQ
It was decided to leave the arrangements for next year’s bbq until the next AGM

Xmas Meal
On track. B Smith has 39 names at present

BIH Rally
It was decided that the proceeds of the rally would be kept and used for next year’s 
rally and not to donate it to charity. Committee to agree donations to charity and to 
decide the “Charity of the Year”. Charity of the year to be put on the agenda for the 
next AGM

Thai Meal
B Taylor to keep us updated. Meal will be in February next year

Classic Vehicle Show
D O’Neil now has over 25 names of those who are exhibiting bikes. Most are Meriden
members with a couple from Sussex. First aid kit and fire extinguisher needed for the 
trailer. It was decided that it would be a good idea to have a note book to serve as an 
accident book. Person to be nominated as stand manager and to hand over 
responsibility to other members manning the stand.

A O B

It would be a good idea to invite guest speakers to branch meetings. Any suggestions 
to the committee please.

9:20pm the chairman closed the meeting.                  Date of next meeting Monday 16th December 2019


